
From: Jerry Weber [mailto:jerryweber@mvtel.net]  

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 11:33 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Regulation 6 Proposed Changes Comments 

 

Attached is a file of comments on the Regulation 6 proposed Changes. 

 

Friends of the North Fork & White Rivers does not believe it is appropriate to move forward 

with the proposed changes until such time as the EPA has an opportunity to review not only 

these proposed changes but also to review and comment on ACT 954 which has required ADEQ 

to propose these radical changes.   We believe the major changes which affect permitting and 

removal of drinking water status for many of the States stream are not only in violation of the 

CWA but,  if enacted will result in decreased water quality which Arkansas can ill afford as we 

continue to see the water quality in general decline across the State. 

 


